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CHANGE OF GOVERNOR OF GIBRALTAR

Her Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar is pleased to note the appointment of Lieutenant
General Sir James Dutton KCB CBE as Governor.

The Chief Minister, the Hon Fabian Picardo said, ‘| am sure that | speak for everyone in
Gibraltar in welcoming the appointment of Lieutenant General Dutton as the next Governor
of Gibraltar.

‘Lieutenant General Dutton and his family can be assured of the warmest of receptions
when they arrive here in December.’



